
BAC MEETING MINUTES 3/1/07 
 

The meeting began at 7:30 in t



contract.  He also explained the benefits of adding a dispatcher.  
Ron Sacks also talked about transportation in regards to budget 
costs and the process of adding new Sachem buses. 

 
- The committee again addressed Hall Monitors in the elementary  

  schools. 
 

- There were questions discussed about custodial overtime, the 
increased cost of custodial supplies and the cost of having to 
use green products.  The BAC will be requesting the facilities 
director to address the committee in re


